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    The Weymouth Public Schools create a supportive learning community 

that results in high achieving lifelong learners who actively contribute to society.              

      JECC School  Council Meeting 

October 10, 2019   1:00-2:00 p.m. 

CFCE Room 

Meeting Agenda 

1. Greetings and Introductions 

 

2. District Levers for Strategic  Planning:   

 

 

Professional Development, Data Analysis, Family and Community Engagement 

Review of School Improvement Plan  

3. Staff and Students 

 

Enrollment, registration figures, program review 

Tuition and grants 

4. Curriculum 

 

  Pearson Opening the World of Learning 

  S/E Learning - PBS 

  

5. Family and Community Links 

 

   Parent Education  

  Community Partnership Projects  

 

 

WEYMOUTH PUBLIC SCHOOLS    

Johnson Early Childhood Center  
70 Pearl St.        Weymouth MA 02191      781-335-0191       

  
                                                                                                                 Maura Perez    Principal 

 
 

   111 Middle Street        Weymouth MA 02189      781-335-1460 (P)       781-335-8777 (F) 
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I am writing to you to let you know of a 

change that will take place in your 

child’s classroom.  Mrs. Magner has 

started her maternity leave effective 

today, March 2, 2015.   The long term 

sub for Mrs. Magner will be Mrs.  

Patrice Stutzenberger.  Mrs. 

Stutzenberger has extensive preK 

experience and we are happy to have 

her come aboard.  In order to make a 

smooth transition for students, Mrs. 

Stutzenberger spent a few days with 

Mrs. Mager to get to know the students 

and program.  We are very happy to 

welcome her aboard.   

 

Mrs. Stutzenberger will be in the 

classroom until Mrs. Magner returns 

from her maternity leave which will be 

sometime  in late May. 

 

If you have any questions please feel 

free to contact me.   


